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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 5, No. 19 
August 31, 1973

MEMO TO: Graduate Faculty
All Other Faculty and Staff

FROM: John S. Rendleman1 S'* ■

1 am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Vaughnie 
Lindsay as Dean of the Graduate School of Southern Illinois 
University at Edwardsville, subject to ratification by the 
Board of Trustees, to be effective September 1, 1973. Since 
Dr. Lindsay has been a valued member of the staff for the past 
three years, you are doubtless all well acquainted with her 
academic and personal qualifications for this major responsi­
bility.

May I take this opportunity to express my deep personal 
gratitude to all of you who have contributed so much of your 
time and energy and your interests in seeing the Graduate School 
through this period of transition.

I look forward with you to continued growth of a significant 
order under Dr. Lindsay's leadership and know that you will all 
offer her, as I will, every support possible.
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